
Remote learning letter 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

National Lockdown or School Closure  

Unfortunately, schools are being told to close again for all 

children, except for vulnerable children and for those whose 

parents are key workers.  

 

Your child will be able to access remote learning from Monday 

11th January. Work will be accessed via Tapestry, which will be 

uploaded on a daily basis. 

 

Activities  

Please endeavour to complete the activities that will be uploaded 

on Tapestry for each day. Please upload some photographic 

evidence (once a week) of your children’s achievements onto 

Tapestry by Thursday evening.  

 

To access the activities please use the following instructions: 

1. Log onto Tapestry 

2. Click on Activities

 



3. Click on planned activities

 
4. Then you will see the activities that have been set 

 

Reading books – these can be changed during the closure, 

please contact the school office to do so.  

 

Whilst your child is at home, you will receive welfare phone calls 

from school staff. If you have concerns at any time, please phone 

the school office 01562 824206.  

Kind regards  

 

Mrs C.Snape 

Head of School  

 

 


